


The Non-Aligned Movement looks forward to continuing the consideration in the 
Sixth Committee of the Report by the Group of Legal Experts on ensuring the 
accountability of United Nations staff and experts on mission with respect to criminal 
acts committed in peacekeeping operations (Document A/60/980), established by 


